
 
 
 
 
 

Revocation of a Designation of a Selective Licensing area 

Notice is hereby given that on 20 May 2024 Islington Council (“the Council”) The London Borough of 
Islington (“The Council”) in exercise of its powers under section 84(4) of the Housing Act 2004 (“the Act”) 
revoked the London Borough of Islington Designation of an Area for Selective Licensing 2020. ("the 
Scheme"). 
 
AREA TO WHICH THE REVOCATION APPLIES 
 
3. The area covered by the designation was the previous 2020 Finsbury Ward area please see the 
previous designation for a map of the area covered by the Selective Licensing Designation 2020. 
 
 
REASON FOR REVOCATION 
 
4. This designation has been replaced by London Borough of Islington Designation of an Area for 
Selective Licensing 2024 covering Finsbury Park, Tollington, and Hillrise Wards.  

 
Full details of this notice and further information about the scheme can be found below:  

Webpage: https://www.islington.gov.uk/housing/landlords/houses-in-multiple-occupation-hmos 

Property Licensing, Islington Council, 222 Upper Street, London, N1 1XR  
 

Email: property.licensing@islington.gov.uk 

Telephone: 020 7527 3205 

 
The revocation may be inspected at the above address during normal office hours or on the webpage at 
any time.  

Public Notice 

 

https://www.islington.gov.uk/~/media/sharepoint-lists/public-records/communityandliving/information/adviceandinformation/20202021/20201207selectivelicensingdesignation20201.pdf
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